
 Liverpool Boys High School - Full Return to School 
 
Information for Students & Parents 

Welcome Back to School! 

Please follow safe and effective hygiene practices: 

Clean your hands for 20 seconds with soap and water or an alcohol-based hand sanitiser 

Sneeze or cough into your elbow or a tissue 

Stay home if you are sick. 

Timetables & Bell Times 

Monday is DAY 1. 

Regular timetables and bell times will resume from Week 5 with the exception of Mondays.  There 
will be no assemblies on Mondays therefore Monday bell times will be the same as the rest of the 
week.  

You must bring your own device to school.  This will be essential for your learning in every class. 

Rooms 7 & 16 will not be available for classes this term.  If you have a class in these rooms there will 
be rooming changes posted around the school and/or emailed or placed on your google classroom 
by your teachers. 

Please note that the area (corridor) from the back office down to the Room 20 will be a staff only 
space and therefore out of bounds.  If you have a class in Rooms 20 or 21 you will need to access 
these rooms from the stairs in the Science Quad. 

Entering and Exiting the School 

You will continue to enter and exit the school via the entry and bus bay on Forbes Street.  Late 
procedures will return to normal.  Go to the Front Office if the Bus Bay gate is locked to sign in and 
receive your late note. 

The normal procedures for catching buses will resume in Week 5. 

If you are being picked up from school you must continue to cross to the opposite side of the road. 

Entry and Exit into Classrooms 

At the bell proceed directly to your classroom.  Do not congregate in the playground or corridors. 

As you enter and exit each classroom your teacher will continue to provide you with hand sanitiser 
in order to clean your hands. 

Your teacher will give you instructions as to where you should sit in order to maintain social 
distancing measures.  It is really important that you follow their instructions. 

For all PE and Sport classes you must also report to your timetabled classroom at the beginning of 
each lesson.  You will be required to get changed and leave your bags in the room before being 
escorted to your sporting activity. You will then return to your room at the end of the lesson. 
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Playground 

All areas the Playground will be open as normal.  However, activities on the back oval and basketball 
court area will be limited to handball, tennis, walking and sitting.  Please do not stand around in 
large groups. 

The canteen will be open. You must line up in single file. Please once again follow the instructions of 
the teachers on duty. 

The bubblers in the school will not be available for use.  However, there will be water drink stations 
available in the playground for you to fill drink bottles.  Do not use these stations as bubblers!  You 
should only be touching these stations with your foot to fill your bottle. 

Please make sure you bring a drink bottle to school with you. 

Note to Parents 

We look forward to the full return of our boys to LBHS. Unfortunately, only adults essential to the 
delivery of teaching and learning will be permitted on to school grounds at this stage.  However, 
please do not hesitate to contact the school if we can be of any assistance to you and your son. 

We sincerely thank you for your patience, flexibility and ongoing support as we welcome your sons 
back to LBHS. 

 

 

 


